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The Executive Secretariat hereby informs that, as of October 31, 2015, it has received pledges and contributions from the countries listed below. The Secretariat also takes the opportunity to inform of the 2014 contributions
	Country
	Contribution amount

DCF 2014

	 Pledge amount 

DCF 2015

	Contribution amount

DCF 2015

	Antigua & Barbuda
	$6,988.00
	  -   
	 

	Argentina
	$58,784.16
	 $10,000.00 
	 $10,078.41 

	Bahamas
	
	-
	-

	Barbados
	$16,400.00
	$16,400.00
	$16,400.00

	Belize
	$8,000.00
	-
	-

	Bolivia 
	-
	-
	-

	Brazil 
	-
	-
	-

	Canada 
	-
	-
	-

	Chile
	$113,000.00
	 $30,000.00 
	 $30,000.00 

	Colombia
	$50,000.00
	-   
	-   

	Costa Rica
	$29,462.04
	 $30,000.00 
	 $30,000.00 

	Dominica
	$5,100.00
	 $5,100.00 
	 $5,100.00 

	Ecuador
	$8,340.00
	 $6,000.00 
	 $6,000.00 

	El Salvador
	$32,100.00
	-
	- 

	Grenada
	-
	-   
	-

	Guatemala
	$10,693.92
	 - 
	-

	Guyana
	$5,100.00
	 $5,100.00 
	 $5,100.00 

	Haiti
	-
	-   
	-

	Honduras
	$7,000.00
	 $7,000.00 
	 $7,000.00  

	Jamaica
	$10,000.00
	 $10,000.00 
	$10,000.00 

	Mexico
	$100,000.00
	 $100,000.00 
	 $100,000.00 

	Nicaragua
	$6,000.00
	 $6,000.00 
	 $6,000.00 

	Panama
	$39,600.00
	 -
	 - 

	Paraguay
	-
	-   
	-

	Peru
	$70,113.31
	 $62,500.00 
	 $62,500.00 

	Dominican Republic 
	$10,000.00
	-   
	-

	St. Kitts & Nevis
	-
	 $5,100.00 
	-

	St. Lucia
	$7,570.00
	 $7,570.00 
	-

	St. Vincent & Grenadines
	-
	    -   
	-

	Suriname
	-
	-   
	-

	Trinidad & Tobago
	-
	-   
	-

	United States
	-
	-   
	-

	Uruguay
	$15,000.00
	-   
	-

	Venezuela
	$25,980.00
	-   
	-

	Total:
	$635,231.43
	 $300,770.00 
	 $288,178.41 



In its efforts to secure 2015 contributions, the Secretariat has received verbal notices from some member states that due to extenuating circumstances their contributions have been delayed. The Secretariat will update member states on contributions received after October 31, 2015 at the next meeting of the MB/IACD.
The Executive Secretariat would like to remind Member States that have not made their contributions to the 2015 DCF Programming Cycle to do so as soon as possible.
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� The amounts in bold indicate the corrections made compared to the previous version of the document.


� The deadline to make the payment of the pledges is October 31, 2015.








